
 
 

Dear Families,  

 
News from the Friends 

 
Wow, what a perfect day Monday was for the Easter Fair! We were so lucky with the weather and it was 
such a lovely afternoon. Big thanks to all the volunteers for running stalls and games, all your donations for 
refreshments and prizes, Robyn and Miss Fenton for organising the entertainment and for all of you who 
came along to support. We took almost 
£1000 on the day, which is just brilliant.  
 
Next event after the holidays is the 
school shoe swish, so if your child is 
feeling the pinch in their current school 
shoes, don't bin then and buy new over 
Easter, bring them in and hopefully 
exchange for another pair to get them 
through the summer term.  
 
Many thanks,  
The Friends 
 

 

Please find attached the latest online safety newsletter.  

 

I hope you all have a fantastic Easter break and I look forward to seeing you all when we return on April 

17th.  

 

Mr Chirgwin 
 
 

31/03/23 

Stars of the Week! 

 

Piskies: Luella 

Cormoran: Luca 

Morgawr: Ailla 

Zennor: Eli E 

Bedruthan: Livvie 

Values Award: Toula  

 

Attendance Target for the year: 96% and above 

Week beginning 20th March 2023 

Piskies 95.1% 
Cormoran 93.3% 
Morgawr 95.2% 
Zennor 98.4% 
Bedruthan 97.7% 



Diary Dates 2022/23 

Date Event 

31/03/23 Break up for Easter Holidays 3:15pm 

17/04/23 Summer Term begins 

26/04/23 School Shoe Swish 

01/05/23 Bank Holiday — School closed 

08/05/23 Bank Holiday — King’s Coronation 

15/05/23 Whole Class Photos 

22nd-26th May Year 5 & 6 Camp—Pixie’s Holt 

w/b 29/05/23 Summer Half Term 

21/07/23 Break up for Summer Holidays—2:00pm 

13th-14th July Year 3 & 4 Camp—’Sleeping with the Sharks’ 

16/07/23 Summer Fair—Sunday 16th July 

24/07/22 INSET Day 

25/07/22 INSET Day 


